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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/115 
 
Subject: Elective Services Contracts 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

1. Please can you list the NHS Providers within your ICS 
with who you have an elective services contract. 

2. Against each Provider, please identify if you have used 
the national payment system as the basis for your 
contract i.e. the 'variable payment element' covers 
elective activity and first outpatients, and the 'non-variable 
payment element' (block) is everything else. 

3. Where local variations to the national payment system 
have been used, please provide details of the ‘Principle 
Rules’ around the local variation and the rationale; 
detailed commercial information is not expected or 
required. 

1. North Bristol NHS Trust (NBT) and University Hospitals Bristol 
and Weston NHS Foundation Trust (UHBW) 

2. Yes, national payment system has been used as the basis for 
contracts 

3. None 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 21 July 2023 and has been approved for release by Sarah Truelove, 
Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


